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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues, 

The biological phenomenon of cell fusion remains a
mystery. Even though it is mandatory for several
physiological and pathophysiological processes, little is
known about it. Cell fusion is a tightly regulated process
since cells are not fusogenic per se. They first have to be
converted to a pro-fusogenic state in order to be able to
hybridize. Subsequently, they have to assume a non-
fusogenic state once again.

Both reviews and original research publications will be
considered for publication.

I look forward to receiving your contributions.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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